
 

 
 

 

 
Babergh and Mid District Councils 
Endeavour House, 8 Russell Road, Ipswich IP1 2BX 
Telephone: (0300) 1234 000 
www.babergh.gov.uk     www.midsuffolk.gov.uk 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Our Ref: G10 
Your Ref:  
 
Date: 10th December 2021 
 
Malcolm Rivett BA(Hons) MSc MRTPI and Alison Partington BA(Hons) MA MRTPI 
The Planning Inspectorate 
 
(sent via e-mail to annette.feeney@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk)  
 
 
Dear Inspectors, 
 
Babergh and Mid Suffolk Joint Local Plan Examination 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 9th December 2021. Having considered your letter, the 
Councils agree in principle to the proposals set out, noting further discussion to be had on 
16th December 2021. 
 
We look forward to discussing these matters further with you then.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Tom Barker 
Assistant Director – Planning and Building Control 
tom.barker@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk  
01449 724647 
07747 460301 
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